Sample meeting announcement - No need to use verbatim, but it's a handy reference!

Exciting news! Wiltshire & Bath Intergroup’s 'New Life' Convention 2025 is happening on Saturday
5th April from 9:30 am to 6:00 pm at the Pavilion in central Bath—just a 5-minute walk from the train
station, with plenty of parking nearby.

Tickets are available now at "AA - convention - wilts - bath - dot - com" (aaconventionwiltsbath.com).
Early Bird pricing starts at just £5 under our ‘Pay What You Can’ policy—choose £5, £10, £15, or
£25 to suit your circumstances. A catered lunch can be added for £5. Tickets on the day will be £20, so
buy early and save!

This event is a celebration of recovery and fellowship, bringing together people from across the
Intergroup area. Families and friends are welcome! The Convention is wheelchair accessible. For more
details or any questions or worries please visit the website or don't hesitate to email
newlifeconvention@gmail.com.

FAQs — helpful if anyone asks questions!

Where is the Convention?

Bath Pavilion, North Parade Road, BA2 4EU. Centrally located in Bath, between the Rugby and Cricket
Grounds, it’s just a 5-minute walk from the train and bus stations. Nearby parking is available,
including limited blue badge spaces. The closest bus stop, North Parade, serves buses 19, A4, D1X,
and X39, with many others nearby.

Parking concerns.

The Convention website has a dedicated page to help with this. We recommend the park & ride for free
parking and quick buses into Bath, but there are other options detailed on this page:
aaconventionwiltsbath.com/getting-there-and-parking

When do Early Bird tickets end? Once the set limitis reached, Early Bird tickets will no longer be
available.

| have an accessibility concern. You can request a call from the Convention's accessibility officer
when booking your ticket to address any specific needs.

Are vegetarian/vegan options available? Yes! You can specify allergies or dietary requirements
when booking.

I'm based outside the Wilts & Bath Intergroup area—can | come? Absolutely! Everyone is
welcome.

What's the programme like? A fantastic mix of themed shares and workshop-style sessions, with
special touches that reflect the Convention's focus on unity and fellowship in the unique space of the
Pavilion.

Is there araffle? Yes, indeed!

Can other fellowships attend? Yes, everyone is welcome.
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